
Cultural Week 
This week we have been very busy learning about all 

the cultures in our school. 

 

We started on Monday by sharing where our families 

are from and looking at what different cultures there 

are. We even had a visit from Abeeha’s mum to talk 

to us about Ramadan; it was really interesting 

learning all about her 

family’s culture - thank 

you for coming in! 

 

For the rest of the week 

in Gold Class, we looked 

at Poland. We learnt how 

to sing ‘head, shoulders, knees and toes’ in Polish 

and even learnt how to say a few 

words.  

We made the 

polish flag 

and learnt 

about the 

capital city 

Warsaw.  



 

On Friday, our parents came in to share our 

learning! We loved being able to share what we had 

learnt and showed them around our classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, we displayed all our learning in the school 

hall for everyone to see.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


